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REVISED LETTER 

May 16, 2018 

 

 

 

Steven Fuller 

2598 Flandrau St 

Maplewood MN 55109 

 

VIA EMAIL:  stevefuller1@hotmail.com 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 1694 Margaret Street 

 

Dear Mr. Fuller: 

 

This is to confirm that on May 1, 2018 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant two weeks to May 15, 

2018 to comply with the clogged drain.  Ms. Moermond reviewed and approved the receipt for 

the clogged drain.  DSI has withdrawn Items 1, 2 and 3.  Please note that an inspector will 

reinspect the roof shingles to see if it needs repair.  As to the rest of the items, Ms. Moermond 

has granted an extension until July 1, 2018. 

 

If you wish to contest further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, 

June 6, 2018 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 City Hall/Courthouse. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

City Council Offices 

 

c: Fire Supervisors 

 David Smith 
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